
For most of us, it is impossible to imagine what it would be like to have our families caught in a 

war, but for tens of thousands of eastern Ukrainians, war has become a reality. 

Operation Christmas Child has committed to send 20,000 shoeboxes to Ukraine again this year 

to bring hope, comfort, and the Good News of Jesus to the many children hurt by this terrible 

war. This is in addition to the hundreds of thousands of shoeboxes we already need for our other 

receiving countries.

In addition to school supplies, hygiene items, toys, a personal note, and a $10 donation, include 

items such as gloves, scarves, toques, slippers and scarves in your shoebox for Ukraine.

For more information on the work Samaritan’s Purse is doing in Ukraine,  

or for more Ukraine labels, visit SamaritansPurse.ca/OCCUkraine.

Shoeboxes packed for 

Ukraine MUST have a 

Ukraine label attached.  

Please use the label to 

identify your gift.
UKRAINE

PACK AN EXTRA SHOEBOX 
FOR A CHILD IN UKRAINE!

20,000  ADDITIONAL SHOEBOXES  NEEDED!


